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Dear licensing team, 
 
 
My name is Hayley Maker and I run a business on Fore Street with my partner 
Nathan Maker, we are very excited about the arrival of Camper Coffee on Fore Street 
as we also reside in the area.  
 
I believe that Camper Coffee will be a magnificent addition to Fore Street especially if 
they are granted a late night license, I see this venue as somewhere that will be a 
wonderful alternative to the other 'venues' on the street, in the same vein as The Bike 
Shed Theatre and The Picture House which add a cultural feel in the evening to add 
to our diverse neighbourhood and community as a whole. Boosting Exeter's night 
time economy in a very positive way. 
 
The late night license will bring music and culture to a historical part of the city, a part 
of Exeter that feels like it is up and coming, endorsing this will open a new chapter 
and with all the other improvements being made by  
 
The type of customer that it will attract will boost the impression of Exeters nightlife in 
a very positive way and feels progressive for the area and for Exeter city. This is the 
type of venue that we should be supporting. 
 
I for one am an avid supporter and I really hope that you will see it fit to grant them a 
license for the evenings. I live in a property that backs onto the arcade and I really 
don't think that it will be an issue for anybody in the surrounding area due to the type 
of people it will attract. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Maker 
 
 
Nathan & Hayley Maker 
 
No Guts No Glory 


